
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 1/10/2013 5:39:19 PM
To: Campbell, Michael (Michael.Campbell@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Cafe La Haye in Sonoma

Thanks Mike. Let’s do it again in a month or so and catch up. Thanks for the tip.

From: Campbell, Michael [mailto:Michael.Campbell@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, January 09, 2013 1:52 PM
To: Cherry, Brian K
Subject: Cafe La Haye in Sonoma

Brian:

It was nice to catch up today. Thanks again for your mentorship and feedback. The link below 
is the restaurant that I really like in Sonoma (had an amazing stuffed quail there on Saturday, 
and Alyshia’s sea bass was perfection). Small place, good wines, and interesting food. Our 
waitress was a bit off the night we were there, but she did at least make a solid dessert 
recommendation.

http://cafelahave.com/

The other spot that is good, is El Dorado Kitchen - might be a better-priced alternative for 
work events rather than the place located in SMI. http://www.eMoradoson.oma.com/

Happy new year!

MC

SB GT&S 0191745
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